Subject line for emails: Request for Adoption of HOTMA Eligibility Guidelines

Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. 
I am reaching out to you regarding the adoption of uniform tenant eligibility requirements in alignment with specific provisions of the federal Housing Opportunity Through Modernization Act (HOTMA). Ensuring that these guidelines are implemented is crucial for maintaining consistent and fair housing practices across California.
Attached, you will find a detailed letter from AHMA advocating for the adoption of these guidelines. This letter highlights the significant impact of HOTMA on properties within your jurisdiction and the benefits of aligning your policies with nationally adopted standards.
We believe that adopting these guidelines will streamline the housing application process, promote fair and equitable housing practices, improve the efficiency of our mutual housing efforts, and create better affordable housing opportunities for applicants.
Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. We eagerly anticipate your positive response and welcome any further dialogue as we continue our efforts to implement these pivotal changes in affordable housing policies.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]

Attachments:
Detailed Letter from AHMA Advocating for the Adoption of HOTMA Guidelines
